
Image 1 – view of trees from The Green, Low Sutton (May 2021). Note G1 and T2 have since been 

removed. 
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Image 2 (courtesy of Barnes Associates) - Similar to image 1, but shows T1 when it was in leaf 2020  

 



Image 3 - Streetview Image below from 2009 indicates that a large deciduous tree, a conifer to the 

rear of the garage and a conifer to the front of the property were removed by the previous owner.  

Since the provisional order was made in May 2021 G1 and T2 as seen in image 1 above have also 

been removed.  i.e. the only tree now still standing is T1. 

 

 


